UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE

NEWARK, DELAWARE

19711

NATE

Decemi

UNIVERSITY FACULTY SENATE 303 HULLIHEN HALL PHONE: 302-738-2829

December 21, 1977

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Faculty

FROM:

John J. Pikulski

President, University Faculty Senate

SUBJECT: Cancellation of January Senate Meeting

In light of the fact that we held two Faculty Senate meetings in December in order to deal with a very long, challenging agenda and because several expected agenda items have not been reported "out of committee," the Executive Committee has decided to cancel the regular January meeting of the Faculty Senate.

We look forward to a heavy agenda for the next meeting, which will be held on February 13, 1978.

Best wishes for a very happy holiday season.

JJP/b